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An emergency route into and out of St Johns is absolutely necessary. It's not "if" the 

Big One hits but "when" and I don't want myself, my family, or any other residents of 

the north peninsula trapped and to be considered a sacrifice. There must be planning 

and funding for a bridge across Columbia Boulevard to be able to provide access for 

emergency vehicles, medical assistance, and food supply.  


